
Project Title: HWY 28 and 413 Waterline Extension  

Project Overview: We are seeking qualified contractors for the installation of a ductile 

iron water line at HWY 413 and HWY 28. This project aims to provide access to fire 

protection for a new commercial building. This unit price bid will include a 10” DIP base 

bid and a 6” DIP alternate.  It will include up to 600’ of pipe and up to 130’ of Jack and 

Bore and one fire hydrant assembly. 

Scope of Work: 

1. Excavation and trenching as per project specifications. 

2. Installation of 6” or 10” DIP (TBD) water lines. 

3. Connection to existing water supply system. 

4. Pressure testing and quality assurance. 

5. Backfilling and site restoration. 

Project Details: 

• Location: Hwy 413 and HWY 28 Intersection 

• Project Duration: Desired completion date 3/15/2024 

• Materials: Class 350 DIP, Class 153 Fittings, Mueller Gate Valves and Hydrant 

 

Qualifications: Interested contractors must meet the following criteria: 

• Proven experience in water line installation projects. 

• Valid contractor's license and appropriate insurance. 

• Familiarity with local regulations and standards. 

• Demonstrated ability to complete projects on time and within budget. 

Submission Requirements: Interested bidders are required to submit a sealed bid on 

the UNIT PRICE BID FORM by 9:00 A.M. 2/20/2024.  Bids will open at 9:00 A.M. at Starr 

Iva Water District’s Office, 104 Roy Arnold Rd, Starr, SC 29684 on 2/20/2024 

Selection Criteria: Bids will be evaluated based on the following criteria: 

1. Cost competitiveness. 

2. Proposed project timeline and schedule. 

3. Compliance with project specifications. 

 

 



Contact Information: For inquiries and bid submissions, please contact Patrick Jackson 

or Patrick Boykin at pjackson@siwater.net,  pboykin@siwater.net or 864.352.6717. 

Note: The Starr Iva Water and Sewer District reserves the right to reject any or all bids 

and to negotiate with the selected bidder. 
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